
  
Applying to University and the UCAS process at UKAT Sixth Form   
  

 
 
Going to university is an exciting experience.  However, the application process can be confusing, with so much 
information available and so many choices to make.  Selecting the right course and writing the perfect personal 
statement, can seem like a daunting prospect for most.  With this in mind, we aim to make this process as simple as 
possible by offering a bespoke course of sessions tailored to the needs of the individual students.  Working in 
partnership with the University of Kent, the Stepping Up Programme introduces students to Ambassadors from the 
university to guide them through the workshops over a number of weeks.   
  
As part of our support for students with the application process, we have purchased a package of online programmes 
that give students the tools they need to search and select courses, campuses, student accommodation, nightlife and 
fees.  The UniFrog system creates individual shortlists, whilst being able to compare and make informed choices for their 
future.  
 
  

 
  

Keeping up to date with UCAS at UKAT Sixth Form!  
  
With all of the information, dates and deadlines that come as part of applying to university, we know it’s important for 
students to be kept up to date and informed. That’s why we have our own UKAT Sixth Form twitter feed, providing 
students with all the latest UCAS news and notifications to keep them calm and up to date during the application 
process.   
  

 
  
Support from UKAT Sixth Form Staff.  
  
With a dedicated UCAS advisor and staff trained to support groups through the process, UKAT Sixth Form have the 
experience and skills required to ensure all students have the opportunity to go on to further and higher education.  Our 
successes over the past 5 years have seen our numbers gaining a place at university increase each year.   
  
UCAS Widget:  
  
https://www.ucasdigital.com/widgets/advisers/ucas-adviser-widget.html 
  
  

@UKATSixthForm 


